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9th October 2018
Dear Parents,
Parents Evenings: Please check that you have an appointment for Parents Evening. 
Holiday of Obligation Mass: Thursday 1st November at 9am at St Peters Church. Children should arrive at church at 8.45am. Parents and grandparents are very welcome to join us. Volunteers are needed to help walk the children back to school. 
After School Club Staff Vacancies: We are seeking to appoint two hard working and enthusiastic team members for the Ark After School Club,
Post 1: 10 hours per week between 3pm – 6pm Monday – Friday

Post 2: 8 hours per week between 3pm – 6pm Monday – Thursday

For more information, job description and application form please see the website. Closing date 11th October at 12 noon.  

Residents Property: We have received a complaint from a resident on Norfolk Road that three children were allowed to run around a residents’ garden yesterday, Monday, afternoon. Plants and borders were damaged whilst the parents stood chatting on the pavement. Please respect our neighbours’ properties and do not allow your children to enter gardens.

Ark After School Club and Breakfast Club: To guarantee your place for next half term, please return all booking forms together with payment for next half term by October 15th.  

Photographs: Individual school photographs will be taken on Monday 15th October. Please complete the reply slip if you would like a photograph of siblings together. Family photographs with pre-school children only will be taken at 8.45am. All other photographs will be taken after school commences. 
Breakfast Club Fees, Dinner Money, Infant Milk: Please could all arrears due this half-term be paid up-to-date this week. Please make all cheques payable to St Peters School Fund, alternatively you may pay on-line.
Email address: We would like to be able to contact you by email as well as text. If you are happy to be contacted in this way, please ensure school has your email address.
Bonfire Night Meal: The cook will be preparing a Bonfire Night lunch on Monday 5th November when the menu will be:
Chicken Burger in a Bun

Or

Cheese and Tomato Pizza Roll

With

Potato Wedges, Baked Beans, Vegetable Crudites and Dips

~

Sticky Toffee Cake and Ice Cream

Or

Chocolate Coated Apple Lollies

The meal is covered by the Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and is priced £2.20 for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. Please complete the reply slip to order the meal.
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children whose birthday falls in October to a Birthday lunch on Tuesday 30th October. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal Scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Wednesday 17th October to reserve a place. 
PTFA: Committee Members: Chairperson – Emma Maano

                                                Vice Chairperson: Sarah Hill and Kayleigh Lee

                                                Treasurer: Donna Stringer

                                                Vice Treasurer: Vacancy

                                                Secretary: Deborah Francis

                                                Vice Secretary: Alison Tierney

The next meeting of the PTFA is tomorrow, Wednesday 10th October at 7.30pm in Wetherspoons. All welcome.  
The Spooky Disco will be held on Friday 2nd November, 6pm – 8pm, at Lytham Catholic Club. Tickets for this popular event go on sale from the office at 8am on Friday 12th October. 
School closes for half-term at 3.15pm on Wednesday 17th October and re-opens at 8.45am on Monday 29th October. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Photographs – Monday 15th October

I would like a family photograph of……………………………………………………in

 Years ……………..

Signed…………………………………………………

Birthday Lunch – Tuesday 30th October
My child………………………………………….would like to join the Birthday lunch on Tuesday 30th October. I enclose £2.20 / 50p

Signed……………………………………………
Bonfire Night Lunch – Monday 5th November

My child…………………………………………. would like to join the Bonfire Night lunch on Monday 5th 

November. I enclose £2.20 for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to cover the cost.

Signed………………………………………

Headteacher  Mrs A Heyes Head





Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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